
 
October 27, 2020                                  For Immediate Release  
 
Town Council approves reopening of the Social Centre with restrictions 
 
At the Council meeting held on October 26, 2020, Town Council voted to reopen the Social Centre effective 
October 27. For the safety of the users and Town staff, the facility will have numerous safety measures in 
place and will only be available for pre-scheduled events and activities. The capacity of the Social Centre will 
depend on the gathering restrictions in place by the Government of Alberta at the time of booking. Please 
note, bookings are subject to changes in gathering restrictions and Public Health Orders. As of today, there is a 
maximum of fifty people permitted to gather for indoor social gatherings. 
 
To book the Social Centre, please call 780-632-3100. For more information, please visit 
www.vegreville.com/p/covid19. 
 
Questions? Please contact: 
Phil Rowe, Community Services Director 
T: 780-632-2606 E: prowe@vegreville.com  
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.alberta.ca%2Frestrictions-on-gatherings.aspx%23toc-2&data=04%7C01%7C%7C30bea6e24ea44fbbd38908d87a887fdf%7C687212a2fcfc4d60a9f8cf223eb7d3c2%7C0%7C0%7C637394073970599135%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9n6eVN%2BbADExhCws276efSLZ%2FwcRDnqZ15%2BCAaBSogo%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.alberta.ca%2Fcovid-19-orders-and-legislation.aspx&data=04%7C01%7C%7C30bea6e24ea44fbbd38908d87a887fdf%7C687212a2fcfc4d60a9f8cf223eb7d3c2%7C0%7C0%7C637394073970609132%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=VY28hh7wuFkBhpQzFXNr7wim7n2JG10KN9IARwuzldM%3D&reserved=0
http://www.vegreville.com/p/covid19
mailto:prowe@vegreville.com

